From: Craig Leseberg

Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2024, 8:42:11 AM
To: Eric Green <mayor@alpinewy.gov>
Subject: Impact fee proposals

Good morning, Mayor,

I have thoroughly read all three of the impact fee proposals we have received. I
have come to the conclusion that Sunrise is my number one choice for this study.

Sunrise engineering already has most of the information needed for them to
complete an accurate impact fee assessment. I think if we decide to go with
Sunrise, we will get a study that truly fits our needs. I like that Sunrise truly knows
Star Valley and Alpine and they understand firsthand the growth Alpine is
experiencing and will continue to experience in years to come, with that being said
we can't go wrong with any of the firms that put in for this study.

Let me know if you have any questions or need anything else from me.



